
 

ST ANNE’S CATHOLIC VOLUNTARY ACADEMY 

Our mission is to teach our children to be like Jesus: wise, caring, honest and fair, 

today and every day. 

UNIFORM POLICY 

It is our school policy that all children wear school uniform when attending school, representing 

the school, or when participating in a school-organised event outside normal school hours.  

Our policy is based on the notion that school uniform:  

- promotes a sense of pride in the school;  

- engenders a sense of community and belonging towards the school;  

- identifies the children with the school;  

- makes children feel equal to their peers in terms of appearance;  

- is regarded as suitable wear for school and good value for money by most parents;  

- is designed with health and safety in mind.  

We ask all parents who send their children to our school to support the school uniform policy.  

We believe that parents have a duty and responsibility to send their children to school correctly 

dressed in the correct uniform, that it is clean and in good repair and they have all they need 

for their day.  

Many uniform items can be purchased from most department stores and supermarkets, but 

ties and other items with the school logo can only be purchased using our uniform website 

Headmasters Embroidery | Workwear | High Peak Embroidery | Schoolwear (headmasters-

embroidery.co.uk) 

The Friends of St Anne’s (FOSA) frequently hold second-hand uniform sales for parents to 

buy items at a greatly reduced price.  

 

ADVENT (AUTUMN) / LENT (SPRING) UNIFORM 

-White shirt  

-School tie 

-Royal blue, V-neck jumper or cardigan with school logo (not a sweatshirt) 

-Plain black or dark grey trousers (not denim, leggings, cords or chinos), pinafore or skirt (at 

least knee length) 

PENTECOST (SUMMER) UNIFORM 

(Optional from after Easter to October Half Term depending on the weather) 

-White polo shirt  

-Black or dark grey shorts  

-Summer dress in light blue and white checked/striped material. 

https://www.headmasters-embroidery.co.uk/
https://www.headmasters-embroidery.co.uk/


 

ST ANNE’S CATHOLIC VOLUNTARY ACADEMY 

AT ALL TIMES 

-Plain black/grey or white socks or plain black/navy blue tights 

-Plain black shoes or boots (no trainers, open-toed sandals, slip-on shoes, footwear with 

coloured detail or flashing lights.)  

Every item of clothing must be labelled clearly inside with your child’s name. 

No jewellery is to be worn except for a watch or one pair of small, stud earrings. Children with 

pierced ears must not wear earrings for P.E and must be able to remove/replace their own 

earrings without assistance.  

Pupils should not wear extreme hair fashions and, if hair is long enough to be tied back, it 

should be, with a small blue or white hair band 
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